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  UPFI and EUME Hold 4th Episode of “What’s Your Cup of Tea?” 
 
 
UPF-New York—UPF International in 
collaboration with UPF EUME held the fourth 
episode of the IG livestream series, “What’s 
Your Cup of Tea?” 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Russia Program Guides Schoolchildren in Recycling 
 
 
Lyubertsy, Russia—UPF held a program to 
teach children how to separate, sort and 
dispose of waste. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Spain Convenes Interfaith Meeting on Spirituality 
 
 
Zaragoza, Spain—Christian and Buddhist 
speakers offered their definitions of a spiritual 
life. 
 

  



 

 

  

  

  Lebanese Students Join Unifying ‘Peace Road’ 
 
 
Sidon, Lebanon—UPF held a “Peace Road” 
event to promote national unity among young 
people. 
 

  

  

  

  Nuremberg ‘Peace Road’ Visits Historic Sites 
 
 
Nuremberg, Germany—UPF supporters held 
a “Peace Road” walk around 
this historic city.  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 
JAN 4: RYS Service Project. Kathmandu-Pokhara Nepal  
JAN 9: UPF Int'l - 2nd Prayer Rally for Peace on the 
Korean Peninsula 
FEB 1: UN World Interfaith Harmony Week 
FEB 10: UPF Int'l - World Summit 2022 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


